
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Place your online pickup or delivery order from 
The Old Spaghetti Factory at OSF.com using the code: 

TSO 
to help support Tualatin High School TSO. 

 
When you order online: April 19th – 21st, 2021 

Use the code at checkout and we will donate 10% of your total purchase 
(pre-tax) to help support Tualatin High School TSO. 

 
 

Share this flyer and Let’s Eat Out for a good cause! 
Fundraiser only available when you order online at OSF.com. 

Redeemable only at our Sherwood location. 
 

We’re sorry, we cannot accept dine-in guests for this fundraiser. 


